
From: Mark Hill 
Sent: 07 April 2021 11:10 
To: Hilary Saunders 
Cc: Wendy Strangeway 
Subject: RE: change of use application at Abbey Inn 2021/0168 

 
Yes please, we have always said we would amend descriptions to give best idea to 
public of what’s involved. 

 
Mark 

 
 

From: Hilary Saunders 
Sent: 07 April 2021 11:08 
To: Mark Hill 
Cc: Wendy Strangeway 
Subject: change of use application at Abbey Inn 2021/0168 

 
Hi Mark, 

 
I’ve just been thinking about the description for this which is “use of land for the siting of 
12 no. tents for holiday letting purposes 

 
Should we make it clear that it’s actually a proposal to site bell tents – rather than a 
traditional campsite where campers bring their own tents. The description does say “siting 
of 12 tents – should we change to “use of land for the siting of 12 no. fixed bell tents for 
holiday letting purposes”? 

 
They’re proposing short term stays but having the tents in pace for up to 7 months 

Thanks 

Hilary 
 
Hilary Saunders 
Planning Team Leader (Development Management) North 
York Moors National Park 
The Old Vicarage 
Bondgate Helmsley 
York YO62 
5BP 
Tel: 01439 772700 

 
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk 

 
Following the Government’s announcement of new national restrictions (4 January 
2021) the office in Helmsley will remain closed however reception staff will be 
available to answer telephone calls remotely during normal office hours and will 
periodically visit the office to collect mail. We will continue to provide an effective 
planning service; however Officers will be unable to meet directly to offer advice, 
although site visits for applications and enforcement purposes will still be 
undertaken, with safeguards in place.

http://www.northyorkmoors.org.uk/

